
          Greenwell Point Public School 

          NEWSLETTER 

                                     School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                       Fax:  444 71550                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                               2nd September, 2019                                               Term 3 Week 7 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

5       Shoalhaven High Year 5 
& 6 

10     P & C Meeting & 150  

12 2nd Instalment  for 5/6 
camp due 

27 Last day of Term 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 

Although last week was SASS week, I would like to just take a moment to 
thank the wonderful hard working support staff we have here at the school. 
To our fantastic SAS team – our staff who run the office, work hard to keep 
our school grounds beautiful, help students learn in the classroom we thank-
you – our school couldn’t support our students to learn and grow into won-
derful citizens without you and the work you do for our school community. 

I would also like to extend a belated Father’s Day to our fathers, grandfathers 
and the special male role-models in our lives of our children. I hope you had 
a wonderful day. 

As the weather warms up we are seeing our lost property pile grow. Please 
ensure your child’s clothing is clearly labelled and if you are missing any 
items please check the lost property basket located outside of the kindergar-
ten room. 

Please lock next Tuesday 10th September into your calendars and join us for 
our P&C meeting followed by our 150th celebration meetings. The P&C meet-
ing, held in the library, will commence at 6pm followed by the 150th meeting 
at 7pm – all are welcome to attend! 

Lastly, Kindergarten enrolments for 2020 are being finalised. If you have a 
child attending next year, please look out for the information coming home 
soon. This will include dates for our parent sessions and transition days. 

Regards, 

Have a great week ! 
 

 

 

Mrs Cathie Glennan 

Principal 

 

CANTEEN 
 

The canteen is looking for helpers on a Monday in particular, if you are  
interested please fill in the form below and return to the office. 
 

Canteen helpers:  
Wednesday September 4th: Mel K , Mel W &  Nat H 
Monday September 9th: Rach & Kristi  
 
 



PUB RAFFLE 
 

The P & C are still looking for helpers for the PUB RAFFLE ON A FRIDAY, if you can help please let the  
office know. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOAT AWARDS 
    
  KB— Jaicii &  Luca 
 

  1B—Jetson &  Huey 
 

                     2/3—Elijah & Tyson 
 

                     3/4— Destiny & Indee 
 

                     5/6— Jordan & Ryan 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

         Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 
 

Chelsea  in Year 4 who turns 10 on Tuesday      
Natasha in Year 6 who turns 12 on  Thursday 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 

A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each 

 week a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  

More Grandparents Day Photos 


